Fermi National Accelerator Laboratory

Amber M. Kenney

Chief Safety Officer
September 15, 2021 ES&H Section Head

ES&H Section

Mr. Richard K. Verhaagen P.O. Box 500, MS 119

. Kirk Road and Pine Street
Site Manager Batavia, llinois 60510-5011
Fermi Site Office g?_A 6308409977

Ice: . .

U.S. Department of Energy tamber@fnal.gov
P. O. Box 2000
Batavia, Illinois 60510-5011
US.A

Subject: Fiscal Year 2021 Fermi National Accelerator Laboratory Review of Nuclear Materials Inventory
Adjustments

Dear Mr. Verhaagen,

Fermi National Accelerator Laboratory has reviewed nuclear materials inventory adjustments for fiscal
year 2021. No nuclear materials inventory adjustments were submitted to the Nuclear Materials
Management & Safeguards System (NMMSS) during this fiscal year.

If you have questions, please contact Kathy Graden of the ES&H Section at (630) 840-4939.

Sincerely,

Digitally signed by Amber
Amber Ay
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Amber M. Kenney
Chief Safety Officer

cc: - W. Begner, DOE FSO
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R. Madiar, DOE FSO
M. Michels
M. Quinn
M. Schoell
J. Scott, DOE FSO
J. Waggoner, DOE CSC (joseph.waggoner@science.doe.gov)
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